
 

DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD 
April 8, 2016 

MEMORANDUM FOR: S.A. Stokes, Technical Director 
FROM:   R.K. Verhaagen and J.W. Plaue 
SUBJECT:   Los Alamos Report for Week Ending April 8, 2016 
 
DNFSB Staff Activity:  M. R. Bradisse and D. L. Burnfield observed the federal readiness 
assessment for the Furnace, Casting, and Advanced Recovery and Integrated Extraction System 
activities in the Plutonium Facility.  The Site Representatives attended briefings at DNFSB 
Headquarters.  This report is filed for continuity purposes only. 
 


